CADWALADER

FUND FINANC

Private Funds CFO Articles on Subscription Facilities
October 18, 2019 | Issue No. 50

Private Funds CFO recently ran two articles on subscription lines. The first article, titled “Expert
view: Why and how to use capital call bridge facilities,” was submitted by guest writers Joe
Greenwell of Aztec Group and J.P. Harrop of IQ-EQ. The subscription-required link is available
here. The second article was titled “Subscription credit lines ‘are here to stay’” and covers
subscription facilities discussion at the BVCA Summit in London last week. The link is available
here.
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